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HASCI Waiver Service Survey 

The purpose of this correspondence is to request the assistance of HASCI Case Managers with the completion of a 
HASCI Waiver service survey. 

As you may be aware, DDSN will no longer be a provider of HASCI Rehabilitation Supports (RS) effective March 1, 
2020. A transition plan has been implemented and includes transitioning current RS recipients to waiver funded 
services including Day Activity and Career Preparation. While access to these services will be beneficial to current 
RS service recipients, these services will not replace the individualized skill building component of RS. 

In an effort to determine whether a waiver amendment is needed to add an individual skill building service, DDSN 
seeks to learn more about the needs and desires of current RS participants and HASCI Waiver participants in 
general. We need the input of current service recipients, and are asking that as a method of assessing need, Waiver 
Case Managers review this survey with all HASCI Waiver participants as a part of their monthly WCM contact 
requirement. We also ask that case Managers review this survey with those current RS recipients who are not yet 
enrolled in the HASCI Waiver as method of assessing need. 

The survey can be accessed online at: 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/878e413775aa459faff3768a53c83f43 

Please complete the survey for each person currently enrolled in the HASCI Waiver and each current RS recipient 
who is not enrolled in the waiver by April 7, 2020. If you are not able to complete the survey electronically, a 
printed version is available and can be faxed to the DDSN HASCI Division at (803) 898-2448. 

If you have any question about this, please contact Melissa Ritter, HASCI Division Director, at (803) 898-5120 or 
mritter@ddsn.sc.gov. 


